GENERAL MEETINGS

SEPTEMBER ~ OCTOBER - /7 # 7

No general meetings were held in Sept. 2nd Cctober. Instead
the League presented two speakers in open meetings in Kauper
Hall at Millikin Conservatory.

On Sept.25th Dr. Edwin Reeder of The School of Education st
Univ. of Illinois, wes heard on the subject, "Education for
a Dangerous World". Dr. Reeder's keen knowledge and kindly
wisdom were deeply appreciated by 21l who heard him.

On October 23 Mr. A.E.Staley of Decatur, a member of the National
Food Conservation Committe, gave us a report of the recent
comm. meeting held in Washington. He did more than give a
meager report. There were interesting and amusing side lights
and a most serious discussion of the need for the program.

Mr. Staley urged us to support the program of Saving at Home
and Relief to Europe even totaking the gamble that it will be
the right and best thing for'our nation as well as for Epurope.
We thenk Mr. Staley for his appearing for the League and

their guests. The report of this meeting which appeared

in the Decatur Herald is on file in the Secretary's book.

Mrs. d.4.Melrose
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